
King City SS 
e-Newsletter

2001 King Road, King City, ON L7B 1K2                                           May 28, 2021

Contact Us

Phone 905.833.5332
Extensions
Reception 150
Attendance 158
Guidance 106
Busing 152
king.city.ss@yrdsb.ca
 
Online

School website

Administration

Principal
Joe D'Amico 

Vice Principals
Pina Viscomi (A-K)
Tim Wesson (L-Z)

School Council

Luisa Gale
Harpal Panesar

Superintendent

Neil Gunathunge

Trustee

Bob McRoberts
 

The YRDSB Mental Health 
& Addictions Newsletter is 

available here

COVID-19 Community Resources for Behaviour, Mental Health and 
Financial Supports

Late bus?
Bus running late?  Bad weather?  Don’t 
forget to check the late bus report at 
www.schoolbuscity.com to get an update on 
the bus’ expected arrival time.

KCSS Webstore is now open!
Please see the attached flyer!

Message from Our Trustee
Dear families, 

It is hard to sum up this past school year; it truly has been a year 
like no other. Many of our students have been transitioning between 
virtual and in-person learning. Others have spent the full year 
learning virtually as part of our Elementary and Secondary Virtual 
Schools. Whatever option you have chosen, this year has been 
challenging and has asked a lot of all of us - students, families, staff 
members and community partners. We have had to be flexible and 
adaptable in how we learn, teach and work. We have had to be 
diligent in learning new routines and adhering to public health 
measures to reduce the spread of COVID-19. And, we have had to 
pay more attention than ever to supporting mental health and 
well-being during this challenging time. 

 This pandemic has affected different families in different ways, and 
I want to thank you for your patience, support and resiliency 
throughout this challenging year. I also want to take this opportunity 
to remind you that resources are available on the Board website, 
including community resources, mental health supports, tips and 
resources to support online learning, and tips for speaking with your 
child about COVID-19. These resources will continue to be 
available throughout the summer. 

 Despite the challenges this year, we have seen incredible 
examples of student learning and achievement. I am incredibly 
proud of the determination, resilience, creativity and perseverance 
demonstrated by our students. I also want to wish a very special 
congratulations to the graduating class of 2021. This is an 
important milestone and while we are all disappointed that we are 
unable to celebrate in person as we would have hoped, we look 
forward to honouring our graduates virtually. Schools are working 
hard to make their virtual graduation celebrations a very special 
occasion. We are very proud of our graduates and wish you all the 
very best in the next chapter of your journey.

 Continued on page 3
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School News Important Dates

To view our entire school calendar 
online click here.

Monday, May 31st 
❏ Grad Photo Upload due

Thursday, June 3rd 
❏ Full Disclosure

Wednesday, June 9th 
❏ School Council (Virtual) 

- link to be shared

Monday, June 28th 
❏ Last Day of School

Do you use Google Calendar?
Add our email address to add our 
calendar to your calendar, and 
never miss an event again!

king.ss@gapps.yrdsb.ca

ATTENTION: the Cafeteria is closed for 
the year.

Reminder - Families with Textbooks from 
2019-2020 School Year

If families have any textbooks from last school year (including from 
graduated students and students currently attending Secondary 
Virtual School), please contact the school to arrange their return.

Late bus?
Bus running late?  Bad weather?  Don’t 
forget to check the late bus report at 
www.schoolbuscity.com to get an update on 
the bus’ expected arrival time.

Don’t Forget, Give us a Follow!

Many different school groups and departments have Instragram 
accounts.  Please check them out!

● School (@kingcity_ss)
● Student council (@kcscofficial)
● Peer tutoring (@kcsspeertutor)
● Visual Arts (@kcss-visualarts)
● KCSS Muslim Student Association (@kcss.msa)
● Music (@kcssmusic)
● Yearbook (@kcss.yearbook)
● Library (@kcsslibrary)

Graduate Photo Upload and Cap & 
Gowns reminder

A reminder to our graduates to upload their photo for our virtual 
graduation ceremony and yearbook.  Graduates can upload via this 
link.  Requirements for the photo are included in the link.

For those graduates who did not purchase a cap and gown, we still 
have some available for purchase.  Please click this link to 
purchase via School Cash Online.  Families who require assistance 
purchasing a cap and gown can contact the school for support.

Reminder Mentor Applications
A reminder that Mentor applications are due next Friday, May 28th.  
More information is available here.  Our Mentors play an essential 
role in our school supporting many initiatives, including helping our 
grade 9 students transition to King.  Covid-19 derailed many of our 
initiatives this year, but we are excited to jumpstart our program 
next year with this fantastic leadership opportunity for our students.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx
http://www.schoolbuscity.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceFrZ1-xDOSEi91GYeh86VHZDXnu4Fos2PWT9MoNqKcCAKYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceFrZ1-xDOSEi91GYeh86VHZDXnu4Fos2PWT9MoNqKcCAKYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/NewsEvents/Documents/KCSS%20e-Newsletter%20May%2014,%202021.pdf
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School News

ATTENTION: the Cafeteria is closed for 
the year.

Reminder - Families with Textbooks from 
2019-2020 School Year

If families have any textbooks from last school year (including from 
graduated students and students currently attending Secondary 
Virtual School), please contact the school to arrange their return.

Late bus?
Bus running late?  Bad weather?  Don’t 
forget to check the late bus report at 
www.schoolbuscity.com to get an update on 
the bus’ expected arrival time.

Don’t Forget, Give us a Follow!

Many different school groups and departments have Instragram 
accounts.  Please check them out!

● School (@kingcity_ss)
● Student council (@kcscofficial)
● Peer tutoring (@kcsspeertutor)
● Visual Arts (@kcss-visualarts)
● KCSS Muslim Student Association (@kcss.msa)
● Music (@kcssmusic)
● Yearbook (@kcss.yearbook)
● Library (@kcsslibrary)

I want to acknowledge the hard work of our educators and staff members who have maintained a focus on 
supporting students while navigating the challenges of the past year. Our staff members have shown a true 
commitment to their own learning in the service of our students, and have been participating in webinars, 
online training modules and other professional learning opportunities throughout the school year to 
enhance their own practices.  

Earlier this spring, we launched the Board’s Dismantling Anti-Black Racism Strategy, with the goal to 
“achieve racial equity in YRDSB schools for Black students and staff.” The strategy was co-developed by 
York Region Black community leaders, YRDSB staff and in consultation with students. Thank you to 
everyone who supported this work and participated in the launch. We look forward to continuing this 
essential work. 

The Board is preparing for the 2022 Municipal Election by undertaking a review of school board trustee 
electoral areas. The boundaries of the areas the trustees represent change over time due to population 
growth and changes in student numbers. We are committed to ensuring that, as the region’s population 
changes, electoral areas continue to reflect the communities we serve. Public input is important to the Board 
of Trustees during the electoral area review. Throughout the process there will be a number of ways for you 
to learn more about the review and to provide input. Information about the Trustee Determination and 
Distribution is available on the Board website.

 As was communicated to families in May, we are looking ahead to the 2021-2022 school year. Our goal is to 
create a learning model within the provincial funding allocation that meets public health requirements and is 
centred on the safety and well-being of our students and staff members. To help meet this goal, we are 
planning to implement a hybrid model of learning for elementary and secondary schools, a model several 
other school boards have been using during this current school year. Through this model, families will 
continue to have the ability to opt for in-person or remote learning, and placement for all students will be in 
their home school. I know there are many questions about what this will look like and what to expect in 
September. The Board continues to provide as much information as possible and has shared some 
frequently asked questions on the Board website about the model change for 2021-2022. As planning 
continues and information becomes available, we will provide regular updates. Please know that health and 
safety of our students, staff and families remains our top priority. You can also continue to find information on 
the Board website at www.yrdsb.ca and on Twitter @YRDSB. 

As we go into the summer months, I want to thank you once again for your support over the past year, and to 
wish you all a safe, healthy and enjoyable summer.  As the school year comes to a close, I want to wish you 
and your families a safe, healthy and happy summer. I look forward to a time when we can welcome your 
children back into our schools again. We know that families have questions about what the return to school 
will look like. We will continue to share information with you as it becomes available. In the meantime, we 
encourage you to continue following public health guidelines and to stay connected. 

Gowns Still Available
For those graduates who did not purchase a cap and gown, we still 
have some available for purchase.  Please click this link to 
purchase via School Cash Online.  Families who require assistance 
purchasing a cap and gown can contact the school for support.

Reminder Mentor Applications
A reminder that Mentor applications are due next Friday, May 28th.  
More information is available here.  Our Mentors play an essential 
role in our school supporting many initiatives, including helping our 
grade 9 students transition to King.  Covid-19 derailed many of our 
initiatives this year, but we are excited to jumpstart our program 
next year with this fantastic leadership opportunity for our students.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.schoolbuscity.com
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/student-support/equity-and-inclusive-education/anti-black-racism/dismantling-anti-black-racism
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/board-trustees/trustee-determination-and-distribution
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/board-trustees/trustee-determination-and-distribution
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/covid-19/2021-2022-school-year
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/covid-19/2021-2022-school-year
http://www.yrdsb.ca/
http://twitter.com/YRDSB
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/NewsEvents/Documents/KCSS%20e-Newsletter%20May%2014,%202021.pdf




This webinar series will engage parents  &
caregivers, scholars and community leaders in
dialogue to imagine what a meaningful anti-racist
model of parent/caregiver engagement could look
like. 

Join us and learn from Black and racialized
parents, scholars and community leaders
confronting racism within schooling. 

Let us imagine the possibilities of a future 
where all families are welcome!

EDUCATION
INTERRUPTED:
PARENT
ENGAGEMENT
FOR
LIBERATION 

Connecting to
Communities
Webinar Series 

Navigating the

Education System:

Breaking Barriers to

Parent Engagement

 

June 14, 2021

7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

Race, Power 

and Parent

Engagement

 
 
May 31, 2021  

7:00 - 8:30  p.m. 

Power of

Possibilities:

Solidarity &

Imaginings  

 
June 28, 2021 

7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

To Register: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_5iyO2udqQjykhTKEaIk4xg

 parents4changeproject@gmail.com 
#PE4Liberation 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_5iyO2udqQjykhTKEaIk4xg


Parent Engagement Event (Mandarin session) 
How to use your child’s report card as a tool to encourage and 

affirm their learning and achievements 

成績單回家了，怎麼跟孩子談? 

讓我們一起來學習，如何傾聽和表達，才能走進孩子的內心 

Guest Speakers / 普通話講座嘉賓  

Julia Shen 沈近嘉 
Certified NVC Trainer Candidate  非暴力溝通認證培訓師候選人 
Supervisor, WeSupport   加華心理健康互助平台培訓師 

Alice Wan-Ling Chu 朱老師 
Teacher Liaison – Chinese Heritage Community  
Inclusive School and Community Services, YRDSB 
华人社区联系老师  约克区教育局共融校園及社区资源部 

Sandra Li 李幗先 
MSW, RSW, RP, School Social Worker, YRDSB 
约克区教育局學校社工. 社會工作碩士. 註冊社工. 註冊心理治療師 

Performance Plus 學校 - Milliken Mills，Highgate，和Wilclay公立學校 

YRDSB 約克區教育局共融校園和社區資源服務部 

FSYR - Family Services York Region 約克區家庭服務中心 

WeSupport 加華心理健康互助平台 

日期：2021年6月7日 

時間：晚上7:00 - 9:00 
 

點這裡報名 
bit.ly/3fNEXOi  

報名截止日期2021年6月6日 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScduw9kL1YZtHdpPDL03kvYbYkmAj-Hq2VXxF-nQ_W9kSP0bg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://bit.ly/3fNEXOi


Black Student Success Network
presents

The 
Come Up

Virtual Summer Program 2021
Navigating Secondary School and Beyond

Registration Deadline: June 16 

For more information please email: 
Bssn@yrdsb.ca

Are you a YRDSB student? 
Are you entering grade 9 in 
September? 
Interested in earning your 
first full high school credit? 
Do you self-identify as Black?

Monday to Friday 
July 7 - July 30

(9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.)
Here is what you will earn:

Full High School Credit 
Weekly Lunch Card 

Swag Bag Gift Cards &
Giveaways 

Topics include:

Positive Identity Formation 
Financial Literacy

Social Media & Self Image 
Career Pathways

Hip Hop Education
& More

Registration: bit.ly/3f3qeiL

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/11vMluUhAZFNyyqWfQEgQYOTlyDwK1p_ko7OT3BPx6wg/edit


 

 

 

  

Black Student Success Network 

Navigating Secondary School and Beyond 

Virtual Black Parent/Guardian Workshop Series 

Is your child a YRDSB student? 

Is your child transitioning to Grade 9
in September? 

Does your child self-identify as Black? 

Join us for a workshop series
on navigating the secondary

school system Tuesday, June 29, 2021 - 6:30pm - 8:00pm 
Session # 1 - Understanding the Secondary 
System (structure, rights, policies, & more) 

Tuesday, July 13, 2021 - 6:30pm to 
7:30pm Session # 2 - Supporting your 
Child (Mental health supports, tips and 
Strategies) 

Tuesday, July 27, 2021 - 6:30pm to 7:30pm 
Session # 3 - School/Community Resources 
(Accessing Supports) 
Families of all students for the virtual summer school program will 
receive registration information for the Virtual Black Parent/ 
Guardian Workshop Series via email once student registration is 
complete. 

For more information email: 
Bssn@yrdsb.ca 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/11vMluUhAZFNyyqWfQEgQYOTlyDwK1p_ko7OT3BPx6wg/edit
mailto:Bssn@yrdsb.ca
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